
March 26, 2020  

 

 

Greetings Brentwood Families,  

  

Please see the updates for Thursday, March 26, 2020.  

  

  

Food Distribution:  

  

Meals will be distributed Friday, March 27, 2020 at the MS/HS auditorium location from 11:00am-

12:30pm. As a reminder, all families are eligible for the FREE breakfast and lunch program.  There will be 

enough meals (breakfast and lunch) distributed to last until the next meal distribution date, Monday, 

March 30, 2020. 

  

Survey Response: 

We greatly appreciated the number of responses collected through the survey. The results will be 

distributed to the buildings administrators for further action.  

 

Closure Information:   

Elroy faculty and staff released an Elroy Strong video on Youtube. A link to the video was also posted on 

Twitter. Tomorrow, a meeting is scheduled to review the school calendar for the remainder of the 2019-

2020 school year. Third nine-week report cards will be posted in Skyward next Friday, April 3, 2020. We 

are working diligently to reconnect with our students and families. 


